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From:                                 Audrey Critchlow
Sent:                                  Sun, 5 Jul 2020 20:59:29 +1000
To:                                      Circular Head Council
Subject:                             Circular Head Council LPS Submission
Attachments:                   Planning Scheme submission.docx
Importance:                     Normal

Attached is my submission regarding the Circular Head draft LPS.
 
Please acknowledge receipt by return email. 
 
Yours Faithfully,
Audrey Critchlow
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05 July 2020

The General Manager, 
Circular Head Council, 
33 Goldie Street,
Smithton. Tas. 7330

Re: Submission to Circular Head Council LPS

I provide the following comments:

The primary objective of the Scenic Protection Code is to protect views of significant sites and areas 
of outstanding scenic beauty. 

Circular Head has many areas of outstanding scenic beauty and significant sites that are iconic in the 
eyes of Circular Head locals, Tasmanians and visitors alike (Australian and international). This 
includes the Nut and whole Stanley peninsula, Marrawah to Mount Cameron; and the offshore 
islands (including Walker, Robbins and Three Hummocks). 

There should be triggers and mechanisms in place to protect these areas and sites for the amenity of 
all viewers in the future.  

The Scenic Protection Code overlay should include all the above-mentioned areas; and views 
thereof.  

Yours Faithfully,
Audrey Critchlow
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